
The Faculty Executive Committee has proposed a Committee of the Whole discussion on E-
learning at the 12/7 Faculty Meeting.  We wish to prompt that discussion in three ways.  First, 
here are key questions for framing that discussion: 
 
Where does Skidmore see itself within the E-learning landscape?  
What are the potential benefits for our faculty and students?  
What are the potential challenges? 
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